
The APGA Weekly Update for December 16, 2010, which goes to about 1,000 municipal government 

officials, included an article regarding PIPA. 

 
 

  
 
 
 
Article (http://www.apga.org/i4a/headlines/headlinedetails.cfm?id=722&pageid=3284):  
 
 
PHMSA Releases Report on Land Use Planning Around Transmission Lines  

This week the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) released the 
final report of the Pipelines and Informed Planning Alliance (PIPA). The goal of is to reduce 
risks and improve the safety of affected communities and transmission pipelines through 
implementation of recommended practices related to risk-informed land use near transmission 
pipelines. The PIPA report includes recommended practices describing actions that can be taken 
by key stakeholders relative to proposed changes in land use or new development adjacent to 
existing transmission pipelines. Local governments, property developers/owners, transmission 



pipeline operators, and state real estate commissions have key roles to enhance pipeline safety 
and ensure the protection of people, the environment and the pipeline infrastructure. 

Many stakeholders including APGA were involved in the PIPA report development. Copies of 
the report can be downloaded at www.apga.org. For further information please contact John 
Erickson, APGA vice president, Operations 202-464-2742, ext 1002 or jerickson@apga.org.  
 

 


